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THIS MONTH AT FFBR.........May 2012
MONDAY, MAY 7TH, 10:00 A.M. FFBR BOARD MEETING, JONES CREEK LIBRARY
THURSDAY, MAY 31-Outgoing Exchange to Germany/Austria.  The Ambassadors met at  A Taste of Bavaria in Pontchatoula, LA, with ED, Bob Duncan, for some final instructions.  The group had a delicious breakfast, learned some German customs, etiquette and phrases.   Bon Voyage to all!!!
MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW--PICNIC IN THE PARK AT OAKLEY PLANTATION, Audubon State Historic Site in St. Francisville, LA, will be Saturday, June 23rd.  Our thanks to Bobby Brumfield and Guy Luno for chairing the event again this year.  Yummmmm...Hot dogs and Hamburgers will be served.  Condiments and side dishes will be furnished by Friendship Force members.  Please watch for the upcoming invitation this month.
Your board will vote at this month's meeting to accept or reject FFI's proposal for the 2013 Outgoing Exchange.   The proposal includes two weeks of home stay in NEW ZEALAND.  One week will be in Auckland and the other in South Taranaki.  You may recall that we hosted S. Taranake several ago and formed many close friendships.  The board will also be voting on FFI's request to accept an Incoming Exchange this November from Russia.  If you would like to share an opinion on either of these issues contact a board member.  
Be sure to visit or website at  ffbr.org and give our "webmaster", Charles Bennett, any information you would like included on the site.
